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Date:  June 30, 2024 
 
Re:  HB 2672 
 
Signed: June 14, 2024 
 
Effective: June 14, 2024 
 
Topic: Graduation Curriculum Requirements 
 
Summary: This bill further revises existing law (70 O.S. § 11-103.6) regarding requirements 

for graduation with a standard diploma.  During the session we issued a Red 
Banner Alert for HB 3278 regarding the revised graduation requirements.  After 
that bill was passed, a second bill was passed to include the following provision 
for the upcoming school year: 

 
 “Beginning with the 2024-2025 school year, students whose parent or legal 

guardian approve modification of the existing graduation track, subject to school 
approval, may complete a minimum of twenty-three (23) curriculum units or sets 
of competencies at the secondary level…” 

 
 The 23 units/sets are detailed in the bill which accompanies this alert and HB 

3278. 
 
 Legal counsel at the firm is currently reviewing this legislation and will be 

advising clients as to any recommended changes to existing district policies. 


